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OVER 500 SERVICES PROVIDED AT THE 2-DAY CONSULAR AND 
OVERSEAS VOTING OUTREACH IN PHOENIX, ARIZONA 

 

 
 
28 April 2025, Los Angeles – A team from the Philippine Consulate General in Los 
Angeles conducted a consular and overseas voting outreach in Phoenix, Arizona from 26 
to 27 April 2025.  This outreach mission, held at the St. Joseph Catholic Church, was 
organized in collaboration with the Filipino American Business Chamber of Commerce of 
Arizona (FABCCA). 
 
Led by Consul Francis Maynard S. Maleon, the team rendered a total of 510 consular 
services, including ePassport issuance (174 clients), dual citizenship petitions (117 
clients), civil registry (20 clients), consular notarization (134 documents) and Overseas 
Voter Pre-enrollment/Voting (65 clients).  
 
Also present during the outreach were representatives from the Philippine Department of 
Tourism – Los Angeles, who promoted the Very Important Pinoy (VIP) Tour, and from the 
Office of the Police Attaché-Liaison Office in the US West Coast (OPA-LOWC), who set 
up a help desk to answer queries on police clearances and other concerns. 
 
The Consulate General invites the Filipino-American community to keep themselves 
updated about future outreach missions and other Consulate projects by regularly visiting 
its official website: www.losangelespcg.org and its social media accounts (@PHLinLA) 
on Facebook, Instagram and X (formerly Twitter). END 


